Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: sbcob
To: Carbajal, Salud
Subject: RE: Please Consider

From: "Lingl, Bob" <B_Lingl@ci.lompoc.ca.us>

Date: June 22, 2015 at 10:59:13 AM PDT

To: Jason Nasato <jrnasato@yahoo.com>, "dfarr@countyofsb.org" <dfarr@countyofsb.org>,
"SupervisorCarbajal@sbcbos1.org" <SupervisorCarbajal@sbcbosl.org>, "jwolfl@sbcbos2.org"
<jwolfl@sbcbos2.org>, "peter.adam(@countyofsb.org" <peter.adam(@countyofsb.org>,
"steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org" <steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org>

Subject: RE: Please Consider

Mr. Nasato,

| agree with you, the Mosby property is an eye sore to the entrance of our city. However, as you are
probably aware this property is in the County and the city of Lompoc has no jurisdiction in the case. |
would hope that if the County Board of Supervisors approves this project, it would be with the condition
that the property is brought to at least the same standards as community parks in the County. A good
example is Waller Park at the entrance to Santa Maria.

Thank you for your concern for our city.

Bob Lingl

Mayor, City of Lompoc
100 Civic Center Plaza
Lompoc, CA 93436
Ph: 805 875 8210

Fx: 805 875 8312

Sent: Sunday, June 21, 2015 11:35 AM

To: Lingl, Bob; dfarr@countyofsb.org; SupervisorCarbajal@sbcbosi.org; jwolf@sbcbos2.org;
peter.adam@countyofsb.org; steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org

Subject: Please Consider

Please deny Mr James Mosby's request for rezoning and for a permit for his recreational
facility. Please do not allow the facility to continue its operation. This is nothing more than a money
making scheme in the disquise of recreational opportunities.

At the heart of my request is the sad condition that Mr Mosby's properties are in now. They are
reminiscent of what you'd see in a blighted area run by a

Slum Lord. How can he be trusted to operate a first rate facility when what he has now is such an
eye sore. This affects all our property values.

Please drive out to this area and see for yourself what an embarrasenmet this is as a welcome to the
City of Lompoc and to this part of the County of Santa Barbara County.
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I've attached a few pictures.

Thank you for taking the time to read.
Jason Nasato
Vandenberg Village



